DAWSON CREEK 'BETTER AT HOME' VOLUNTEER NEWSLETTER





your July first long
weekend, we hope you
have fun and stay safe.







June Volunteer Workshops

Special thanks go out to the two facilitators who lead our June Volunteer Workshops. Laurie DeCroos, from Alzheimer BC, and Lindsay Jardine from Community Response Network. These two ladies put on extremely interesting presentations and were very open to questions throughout.

I believe the volunteers, and the guests from Lakeview Credit Union, gained great insights and valuable information.

We hope to be able to run more workshops like this in the near future.

If you have a request for a workshop covering a specific topic, please let us know. We'll do our best to meet that request.



We emailed our volunteers a link to the annual Volunteer Survey back in May and sent out a reminder in June. We'd really appreciate it if you could take a minute or two and complete this

simple survey; it helps us keep the program responsive to our volunteers' needs. We want to keep Better at Home the great place to volunteer that it is!









Better at Home is funded by the Government of British Columbia.

South Peace Community Resources Society